
2ND QUARTER

Dear 2nd Grade Families,
 It has been wonderful getting 
into our routines. We have had a 
great first couple months of school! 
What a fun and hardworking bunch 
of students I have this year! Our 
schedule is very busy each day. 
Please help your child go through 
their daily planner and home-to- 
school folder each night. Help them 
to be on track. Thank you!

 - Miss Castaneda

After our Christmas Break, I will be 
providing E-Learning to ALL students from 

Monday, January 4th through Friday, 
January 15th. The school building will be 
closed  Starting Tuesday, January 19th 
we will be back to in-person learning.  

we will be having online Also, the 
weather is starting to get colder. Please 
make sure your child is dressed warmly. 
Please label all hats, gloves, boots, etc. 

I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I would 
love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me with any 

questions, comments, or concerns you may have through email or 
Seesaw.

ncastaneda@shschool96.org

• November 3rd- NO SCHOOL, ELECTION DAY
• November 13th - NO SCHOOL, STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY
• November 15th - Family Mass 
• November 24th - Picture Re-Take Day
• November 25th- 27th - NO SCHOOL, THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY

Math
• Subtracting and regrouping
• Adding and subtracting 2-digit numbers
• Reading and writing 3-digit numbers
Reading
• Text Features
• Making Connections 
Social Studies
• We will be traveling around the world 

and learning about different holiday 
traditions in different countries

• Compare the different lifestyles and 
homes of Native American tribes in 
North America


